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Pizza Recommendations for School Year 2016-2017 

 

We received pizza bids this year from Puder’s Pizza and Domino’s Pizza and 

both bids met all nutrition guidelines. Both companies came in with a bid of 

$6.50 per pizza. We would like to recommend that we go with Puder’s Pizza. 

Last year Puder’s was a new vendor and they proved that they would be able 

to supply us with pizza for Minico High and Mt Harrison High with no 

problems. Puder’s is a local company and as I have said they have proved to 

be a reliable vendor.  

 

Thank You,  
Russ Taylor 
Minidoka School District 
Food Service Supervisor 
Phone; 208-436-3625 
Email; rtaylor@minidokaschools.org 
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